
Students Start Year With New Supplies from CEI 
 

 
For the 3rd straight year CEI staff have collected 
and donated school supplies for students starting 
the 2015-2016 new school year. The Boys and 
Girls Club of Marlborough, MA and Manchester, 
NH received boxes of school supplies and other 
needed products specifically geared toward their 
teen students donated by CEI staff.  

Both organizations distributed these materials to 
students who need help fulfilling their school 
supply lists for the upcoming school year so they 
can start the year off right. We thank our CEI staff who once again generously donated 
hundreds of items to this worthy cause. For more information please contact Stephanie 
Hanson, shanson@ceiengineers.com 603-424-0564. 
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